
A Time for Change

This year’s municipal; elections are your
chance to vote for change!

The city has been stagnating in its infrastruc-
ture development. The roads, the water and
sewers, buildings and public transit require
major investments now.

We need a council that, in its decision-making,
considers the city as a whole, not just individual
wards.

The new mayor has to show leadership and have a vision for the future.
He or she has to be prepared to negotiate with the other levels of
government to realize the full potential of this city.

The Leaside Business Park has now been designated an employment
area in Toronto’s new Official Plan. It is up to us ALL to encourage
employment growth and retention by promoting the Leaside Business
Park as a good place to do business in. To this end a Marketing Committee
has been established as a subcommittee to the LERI committee.

The board of directors has dealt with several changes since the last
newsletter. After meetings with city staff and representatives of the
Leaside Property Owners Association (Leri Committee), the board has
come to an agreement on the first phase of the Leaside Business Park
Revitalization Plan.

The first phase will include the installation of distinctive signs at four
major gateways to the Park and appropriate landscaping. As future city
budgets are approved, phases two and three will be completed.

I personally would like to thank my fellow directors, city staff, councillor
Jane Pitfield and the LPOA for their work and co-operation.

The new newsletter will be published on our new website, which will be
up and running by the end of September. To update you on Business Park
activity, please forward your email address to: tquinn@delequipment.com

Ray Hunt
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Thanks To
Alton Ellis, York Reception Centre,
1100 Millwood Road for use of their
facilities and refreshments for L.B.P.A.,
General and Annual Meetings.

Important: Please advise our office
if any change in your business
address, contact person or if you 
do not wish to receive the L.B.P.A.
Newsletter. Fax: 416-512-1936
Telephone: 416-702-5883



Toronto ( December 4, 2002) — Mercedes-Benz
Canada officially put the first shovel into the ground

today to commemorate the inauguration of its two new
facilities which will be built at the company’s existing
location at 849 Eglinton Avenue East. His worship Mayor
Mel Lastman, and Ernst H. Lieb, President and CEO of
Mercedes-Benz Canada officiated at the ceremony which
was also attended by East York Councillor, Jane Pitfield,
City of Toronto Economic Development Officer, Warren
Poole and Leonard Linton, VP Leaside Business Park.

The 3.5-acre parcel located between Brentcliffe Rd and
Laird Drive will be home to a new 3-storey glass building
which will accommodate all head office operations as
well as the national training center. Approximately 150
Mercedes-Benz employees will work in this facility. The
construction for this building which will in future be
accessible from Vanderhoof Avenue, has now begun with
the excavation for a 186-parking spaces underground
garage. The Head Office building is expected to be com-
pleted in early summer 2003.

Once the migration to the new premises has taken place,
the current Head Office building on Eglinton will be
demolished and a 44,000 sq.ft. sales, parts and service
retail facility owned by Mercedes-Benz will be built in its
place. This location is easily accessible and will provide
an additional convenient midtown dealership option for
our numerous customers who work and reside in the
area. The architecture of this flagship facility will reflect
all Mercedes-Benz construction standards and will inte-
grate an entirely transparent “see-through” concept in the
show room and service areas. The midtown dealership
will feature the exclusive Canadian sales studios and work

bays for the new Mayback and SLR models. The dealer-
ship will be completed in the fall of 2003.

Both buildings have been designed by Plaston Architect
Limited. The project will be directed by Mohammad
Mohebbi and coordinated by Gary McMurtry. Circon
Construction will build the two facilities.

“The 849 Eglinton East Avenue address in Leaside has
been Mercedes-Benz Canada’s home for over four
decades.” Said Ernst H. Lieb, President and CEO of
Mercedes-Benz Canada. “Most people recognize the
famous first “glass” building in Toronto and it has always
been a terrific location for our business.” He added,
“With the exceptional growth of our company over the last
few years, we have visibly outgrown the existing premises
and an additional dealership facility in this area has also
become necessary to meet the needs of our customers.
Coupled with the relocation of our parts warehouse to
Mississauga and the important development slated for
this area’s residential and business sectors, the opportu-
nity to build these two facilities became rather evident.”

His worship Toronto Mayor Mel Lastman echoed similar
sentiments, “Mercedes-Benz Canada has also proven itself
to be a great corporate citizen — and by choosing to build
their Head Office here, the company is saying that it
believes in Toronto.” He added, “This new headquarters
and dealership will have a positive impact on our com-
munity and add to the prestige and history of Mercedes-
Benz Canada.” 

Mercedes-Benz Canada
Breaks ground for its new Head Office building

and Midtown dealership at 849 Eglinton Avenue East, Toronto

From left to right:
Stephen Inberg, Manager
Dealer Development
Mercedes-Benz Canada,
Mohammad Mohebbi,
Plaston Architect,
Jane Pitfield, East York
Councillor, Toronto
Mayor Mel Lastman,
Ernst H. Lieb, President
and CEO Mercedes-Benz
Canada, Neal Bodack,
Director Retail Division
Mercedes-Benz Canada,
Steve Meirovici, Circon
Construction.

From left to right: Toronto Mayor Mel Lastman, Ernst H. Lieb, President
and CEO Mercedes-Benz Canada, Jane Pitfield, East York Councillor



LEASIDE
BUSINESS PARK
UPDATE
City Councillor Jane Pitfield
Ward 26 - Don Valley West

Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to share some information
that I believe is of interest to the members of the Leaside Business

Park Association. I enjoy working with all of you and encourage you to
contact me if you require additional information.

21 Research Road Urban Land Management Group recently brought
an interesting proposal to my attention for the former Janus Flooring site
at 21 Research Road. It would involve renovation of the site for a self-
storage facility, called Storage NOW! In total 1,218 units would be built;
695 in Phase I adjacent to Brentcliffe Road and 523 in Phase 2, at the
Clarke Street end of the property.

Minor variances will go to the Committee of Adjustment for approval
including, frontage of 22.73 metres (30 metres is required), 16 parking
spaces (where 28 are required), 0 side yard setback (6 metres is required)
and 0 loading (where 2 spaces 10.6 x 3.5) are required. Preliminary
discussions with the L.B.P.A. and the L.P.O.A. indicate that this would be
acceptable.

First Pro Development At my most recent meeting with the developer,
I reiterated that I will not support underground parking at the site and I
strongly encouraged them to not proceed with it, the north elevation
development or the tower. I have suggested grass and trees along Wicksteed
instead of north elevation development. Transportation Planning is cur-
rently reviewing a traffic study regarding the impact on surrounding
roadways resulting from additional retail on the Home Depot site. Their
review is incomplete, however it is possible that roadway modifications
could result from this study. As part of our review, we are also monitoring
signal operations, traffic volumes and collision statistics on the roadways
surrounding the site. I will continue to keep you updated of the findings.

Brentcliffe & Eglinton The recommended entrance gate to the Leaside
Business Park on the south west side of Brentcliffe Road and Eglinton
Avenue East has been put on hold until the Alcatel/First Professional site
is developed. The money set aside for this project will be held for future
use.

Thanks to Canada Waste for taking an active role in this year’s Community
Clean Up Day held across the City on Saturday, April 26th, including 3
sites in my ward — Thorncliffe Park, Flemington Park and within the
Leaside Business Park.

South East view from Eglinton Avenue

South view from Eglinton Avenue

North view from Vanderhoof Avenue

West elevation

East elevation

West Nile Alert
In Ontario last year there

were 83 probable and 307
confirmed cases of West Nile
disease and 17 people died
from the disease. Preventative
measures include emptying

water from flower pots, 
plastic drums, buckets and

barrels and other containers.
Report to City Works

Department clogged rain 
gutters, remove discarded

tires that could collect water.



HEART OF LEASIDE
Hyde Park Rental

Residence Now Open

Hyde Park in Leaside, one of the first low rise
rental market housing developments built

and completed in Toronto in more than two
decades, is now officially open. Residents have
begun to occupy their new homes located at the
Brentcliffe and Eglinton Avenue site.

This project, being built by Hyde Park
Developments, offers renters opportunity to live
in an established area, while enjoying all the
advantages of a new rental residence.

Hyde Park in Leaside boasts five low-rise buildings.
Phase I features 132 Georgian manor-inspired
suites. The eight different two-bedroom, two-
bathroom designs range from 894 to 1,047 square
feet and all include individually controlled heat-
ing and central air conditioning, as well as rear
balcony, accessible from the master bedroom.
Other features included designer kitchens with a
double stainless steel sink and three new appli-
ances plus a washer and dryer conveniently
included in the en suite laundry area just off the
kitchen. Each unit is hard-wired with state-of-the-
art technology for cable, phone and Internet use.

Rents start at $1,450 for these new two-bedroom
units.

For more information call 416-424-4933.

AT A GLANCE
Site: Hyde Park at Leaside
Location: Brentcliffe and Eglinton Avenue
Builder: Hyde Park Developments
Sq. Footage: 894–1,047
Price: Rent starts at $1,450

Join the Leaside
Business Park Association
It’s only $75 per year
Company Name: __________________________

Address: __________________________________

Telephone: ________________________________

Fax: ______________________________________

Rept: __________________ Alt: _______________

Please include your $75 cheque made payable
to: Leaside Business Park Association

Mail to: Del Equipment Ltd., c/o Paul Martin
139 Laird Drive, Toronto, Ontario  M4G 3V6

Business and Industry Working Together For Growth

L.B.P.A. IMAGE WEEK 2003
Thanks to all who contributed to the park’s appearance
during L.B.P.A. Image Week, May 12—17, 2003.

We noticed lawns cut and trimmed, bushes pruned,
colourful flowers in planter boxes and a tidy look to
most buildings.

Councillor Jane Pitfield arranged a sweep of all streets
in the Leaside Business Area during Image Week.

Special mention to Atlas Apex for respecting City By-law
by enclosing their new storage yard on Wicksteed
Avenue with an attractive metal fencing. Apco Industries
for replacing approximately 100 window panes to their
building broken last year by vandals. Aecon adding
attractive screening to wire fencing surrounding their
new storage facilities at Wicksteed and Beth Nealson.

The Annual Clean-up, Saturday, May 17th, collected
60 bags of debris including, wood pallets, tires, and
assortment of rubble. We thank Nancy Porteous-Koehoe
of Canada Waste Inc., for providing workers to remove
debris and litter from spur lines.

Remember to adequately water trees on your boulevard
especially during hot spells, the trees add so much to
our Business Park.

We are starting to gather email addresses of all the
members to further enhance our ability to keep the 
membership informed. Could you please forward your
email address to tquinn@delequipment.com.


